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                                                        SEVENTH CONSTITUTIONAL GOVERNMENT 

 

Dili, 12th February 2018 

PRESS RELEASE 

Day Off on the 14th February 2018 

 

The Government decided to grant a Day Off on the 14th February, “Ash Wednesday”, to all officials and 

agents of the ministries or of their dependent services, as well as of the institutes and integrated indirect 

State Administration bodies, under number 6 of Article 7, of Law no. 10/2005, of August 10th, regarding 

National Holidays and Official Commemorative Dates. ENDS 

 


